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City non-emergency services closed Monday for holiday

All non-emergency City of Jonesboro services will be closed Monday for the Independence Day holiday.

Those who receive regular Monday trash collection will be serviced on Tuesday, July 5, along with the 

regular Tuesday route. Wednesday, Thursday and Friday will continue as scheduled.

Legacy Landfill will be closed over the three-day weekend. The Yard Waste Facility will be open 8 a.m.- 

noon Saturday, July 2, but closed Monday.
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